
LEGAL NOTICE 
TOWN OF HEBRON 

BOARD OF FINANCE 
PUBLIC HEARING  

 
The Hebron Board of Finance will conduct a Public Hearing on their 
recommended budget on Tuesday, April 16, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. This Public 
Hearing will be held in the Douglas Library of Hebron Community Room,                  
22 Main Street, Hebron. 
 
Information regarding the Board of Finance’s Proposed Budget will be available 
at https://hebronct.com/budget-information/.    
 
Residents are encouraged to attend this Public Hearing and express their 
opinions. Comments regarding the proposed budget can also be emailed to 
hebronbudget@hebronct.com.  
 
 
      Diane DelRosso, Chairman  
      Board of Finance  
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